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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Invitation to attend the orientation training on the ECITES PH

1 message

Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Thu, Nov 10, 2022 at 8:27 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings!

Sending you a copy of our
 Memorandum requesting for representatives to attend the
Orientation Training on
the eCITES PH on December 5-8, 2022 (inclusive of travel time)
in Tagaytay
 City. We would appreciate receiving confirmation of attendance by
accomplishing the online registration through this link: https://forms.gle/
8U65BtfE839VJmRE9
on or before November 16, 2022.

Please acknowledge upon
receipt of the herein email.

Thank you and stay safe.

Wildlife Resources Division

Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)

North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 
Tel. No.: (02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8952
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